
Please support House Bill 2927, which would bring Oregon into the National Popular Vote Interstate 
Compact.  This would give an equal vote to Oregonians and allow us to have a greater impact on 
determining the issues addressed in the campaigns of Presidential candidates rather than having a 
dozen states get all of the attention. 
 
Whatever led the founding fathers to set up the Electoral College instead of a popular vote for President 
in the first place has been superseded by modern day circumstances.  We have seen numerous recent 
elections in which the majority of voters have been denied the opportunity to have their Presidential 
choice assume the office of President.  It is time to end this and let every citizen's vote count equally. 
 
I urge you to support HB 2927. 
 
Carroll D. Johnston 
1747 Sonya Drive SE 
Salem, OR. 97317-8913 
Telephone:  503-364-1394 
Email:  carrollj77@gmail.com 
 
Sent from Carroll's iPhone 
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